

## Letter from the Headteacher

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the role of Deputy Headteacher at Sir William Borlase's Grammar School.

Following the previous Headteacher's appointment to the role of Chief Operating Officer of the Multi Academy Trust, I became Acting Headteacher in January 2018 and was made permanent Head in April of this year. I am delighted to be leading the school through the next exciting phase of its development.

In a Deputy Headteacher I am looking for a senior leader who shares my passion for ensuring young people experience an inspirational education that enables them to fulfil their academic and personal potential. The successful candidate would be working closely with me in shaping the strategy that will take us move forward towards our 400th birthday and beyond. She/ he will need to be a genuine educationalist and confident in leading the day to day running of the school, deputising in my absence.

In addition to the core responsibilities outlined in the attached Job Description you will see there is a range of leadership responsibilities that the Deputy Head might lead once appointed those specific areas will be decided upon. The Deputy Head would work closely with me and the leadership team in reviewing the leadership roles as we move into the following academic year.

I look forward to hearing from you,

Kay Mountfield Headteacher

If you wish to apply please complete the application form on the website.

In addition, please submit a letter of application outlining the relevant skills, experience, knowledge and personal qualities you bring to the role as set out in the Job Description and how you have demonstrated them. Please refer to key whole school projects you have successfully led and managed. Please add anything additional you feel you may offer to support the particular learning culture of this school. (No more than 3 sides of A4 font size 11)

